
                                              
 
 
 
Covid Protocols for the Belmont Emerald Tender in Dubai 
 
 
Due to Covid-19 protocols, companies will be limited to a maximum of two attendees per 
room where specified and are expected to adhere to all Covid-19 safety precautions prior to 
and throughout the viewing.  
    
As per DMCC requirements please send us, via email, the following information:  
    

• Full Names of Attendees     
• Copy of attendees’ passport or Emirates ID    
• Attendees mobile phone numbers     
• Location of stay (for international travellers)   

For international travellers, DMCC requires us to inform you of the following: 
     

• International travellers wishing to attend the tender are required by DMCC to have 
undertaken a PCR Covid test prior to attending the tender viewing.     

• Where international travellers are required by Dubai authorities to take a PCR Covid 
test on arrival, we require confirmation of a negative test copy (eg screenshot) to be 
emailed to us. These international travellers should remain in their hotel room until 
their test result is confirmed and should NOT attend the viewing until receiving 
confirmation of their test result.     

• International travellers are therefore advised to plan their journeys accordingly to 
allow enough time to receive their PCR Covid test results prior to attending the 
viewing.     

• All international travellers who are already in Dubai, who underwent a PCR Covid 
test on arrival are requested to email their initial PCR Covid test results to us.    

 


